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| M issouri P recision Castings

March 1, 1994

Kevin Null

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 3

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Kevin:

The anticipated sale of Missouri Precision Castings (License No.
(24~15152~01) as outlined in my letter dated 1~19-94 has been
halted due to a problem in secvu+~ing financing. Please consider
the letter of 1-19-94 as no longer applicable.

At this time, two other parties are negotiating for purchase of
this company. I will forward required infcrmation regarding this
as soon as it is available.

Sincerely,

MISSOURI PRECISION CASTINGS

Qo sthede

David Guthrie
Radiation Safety Officer
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